
                                                                                                                             

Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

 
Tuesday, November 13, 2012 

 

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm. 

Present  

Bob Bost Clarence Cherry Shelley Davis Margie Cook Lyn Gordon 

Rodney Weeden Jeannette Bost Jennie Stewart Anthony Smith  

 

Margie asked about recognition for the resident who has been picking up trash along Bellefontaine Road. Anthony said 

he would check into it, but believes he doesn’t want any recognition. 

 

Clean up at City Hall will be at 12 noon on Friday, November 16, 2012. 

 

The 2013 Water Schedule will remain the same as 2012’s schedule. 

 

In place of the regular December 11 meeting, we will judge home for best Christmas decorations at 7 p.m.  We will 

select 4 homes in advance from each ward to be judged. Bob passed out the list of past winners that are not eligible this 

year. 

 

    Ward 1 & 3 - Clarence and Bob 

    Ward 2  - Jennie 

    Ward 4  - Lyn, Margie, Shelley and Rodney  

    

The I&B Board Christmas Party has been postponed. We will all meet at the Bellefontaine Christmas dinner on 

Wednesday, December 19. 

 

It was mentioned that branches are still being left on the curb at the property at Biritz and Bellefontaine Road. Anthony 

commented that this was brought up at the last aldermanic meeting and that a letter or visit is in order. 

 

Still an issue with Friedens maintenance crew blowing grass in the streets.  It was advised to just keep reporting them. 

 

Jennie gave a good report for her area.  She said that neighbors are cutting their grass regularly and keeping trash 

picked up. Other I&B members continue to do what is necessary to keep their areas clean. 

 

Anthony Smith commented that he has been hearing good comments from visitors on how nice the city looks.  He also 

mentioned how nice and clean the entrance to Bellefontaine at Jennings Station and 367 is.  He has been making sure 

this area stays clear of advertisement signs. 

 

  There will not be I&B meetings in January and February, meetings will resume in March of 2012. 

                                

Action Items 

• Wilderness Park cleanup 

• Paving stones around large circle on the hill 

 

Improvement items 

• Plant four boxwoods at the Tanglewood Park sign. 

• Replace maiden grass at Bissell Hill 

 

  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm.  Next meeting to judge homes will be held on Tuesday, December 11, 2012. 


